
Prayer for the week… 

Dear God, 
Thank you 
for the food 
we eat and 
the farmers 
who grow it. 
Thank you 

for the      
sunshine and 
rain that help 
the plants to 

grow. Help us 
to share what 
we have  with 

others and 
care for the 

world around 
us.  

Amen 

  St Francis R.C. Primary School          

 We believe that with God, everything is within our reach! 

This week’s  

Attendance 

☺ Year 1: 95.0%  

☺ Year 2: 96% 

☺ Year 3: 95.3%% 

☺ Year 4: 97.8% 

☺ Year 5: 98.6% 

☺ Year 6: 98.7%  

Friday 26th  

September 

DATES FOR DIARIES 

Stay with us Lord on our journey! 

On Saturday 4th October 2025, it is the Feast of St 

Francis of Assisi; this is a very special feast day for 

us our school. This year we will celebrate this   

important feast day on Friday 3rd October, by    

inviting the children to wear their own clothes in 

return for a donation of either: 

£1 which will go to CAFOD 

OR 

a tinned food item for Manchester Food Bank, such 

as baked beans or soup. Thank you for your     

continued support. 

YEAR 6 LEADERSHIP ROLES 

DATA COLLECTION 

There are still a small number of        

outstanding data collection forms. Please 

return these asap. Please speak with the 

office if you need a replacement form. 

MACMILLAN COFFEE 
MORNING 

A huge thank you to all who attended our 

Macmillan Coffee morning this morning 

and for all your very kind donations. It 

really was such a lovely event and our 

newly appointed chaplains did a       

wonderful job of hosting. We will keep 

you  posted with how much we have 

raised for Macmillan. 

Friday 26th  

September 

9am 

Macmillan Coffee 
Morning  

ALL WELCOME 

Tuesday 1st  

October  

Year 4 Anglo Saxon 
Workshop in school 

Friday 3rd October  

9:15am 

Church 

Feast of St Francis 
Mass  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

ALL Welcome 

Wednesday 22nd 
October 

SEND Coffee  

Morning—Invites to 
be sent 

Wednesday 22nd 
October 

Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 23rd 
October 

Culture Day 

PHOTOGRAPHS AND X 

Please keep yourself up to date with what’s going 

on here at St Francis by visiting X, formerly Twitter. 

There is always lots going and the photographs  are 

a joy to look at and share with you. 

FEAST DAY OF ST FRANCIS 

We had the most lovely assembly today where we 

awarded our new Year 6 Leaders their special 

badges. We can't wait to see them shine in their 

new role! 

We will very soon be announcing our new School 

Councillors, Eco-Team and Chaplains and         

presenting them with their badges. 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Parents’ evening this term will be held on     

Wednesday 22nd October, 3:30pm—

6:30pm. Further details will be sent out 

nearer the time. 


